From the Desk of
<<Pastor>>
______________________

<<Parish>>

Month Day, 2018
<<Addressee>>

<<Address>>

<<City>>, <<ST>>  <<Zip>>

Dear <<Salutation>>:

Thank you very much for your gift of <<_____>> to the House of Charity – Bishop’s Annual Appeal for the 2018, Walk with Me campaign.  Pope Francis tells us that our faith is a journey and as Catholics we have a duty to be open to the world. We must be open to one another. To walk with Jesus is to walk with your neighbor.
Your generosity supports the ministries and programs of the Diocese of Camden which provide for the neediest throughout our area. Your generous gift says “yes” to Jesus’ invitation to Walk with Me.
(YOU MIGHT ADD HOW THE PARISH IN PARTICULAR IS BENEFITING FROM THE HOUSE OF CHARITY FUNDING)

I am grateful for your support of our parish family.  I appreciate all that you do as a member of <<___________________>> parish throughout the year.  May God bless you abundantly for your generosity. 
Sincerely,

<<Pastor>>
Please Note: Once we forward your gift to the Appeal Office, you will also receive an acknowledgement from Bishop Sullivan.  If you made a pledge, please wait for the House of Charity Office to send you an invoice before submitting payment.  This will ensure that your installment is appropriately applied to your balance.  Using the reply envelope supplied by the House of Charity will help to ensure that your payment is promptly received by their office.

